
 

  Weekly Update 15th December 2022 

 

 

This Week in RETNS 

Congratulations to all the children on their 

fantastic performances in The Wizard of Oz. 

We are so proud of you all. We are lucky to 

have such talented children in our school!   

Thank you to all the parents, guardians, past 

pupils and staff who helped make the show 

happen. It was wonderful to see the school 

alive again with volunteers giving so 

generously of their time. 

 

 

Reindeer Hot Chocolate 

Reindeer Hot Chocolates will be distributed on December 20th before and after school. 

Parents/Guardians can pick up their orders at the collection point outside the front 

door of the school. 

 

Next Week in RETNS! 

 

School holidays 

 

School will close at 12pm on Wednesday 

December 21st for the holidays and reopen 

on Thursday January 5th 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cosy Day 

On Tuesday, December 20th the Student Council will hold a Cosy Day.  Children are 

invited to come into school dressed in their cosiest clothes (fluffy jumpers, hats, 

scarves, etc). In the afternoon, each class will mark the occasion with a cosy and 

relaxing activity in their classrooms. Children must be dressed appropriately for 
school on the day (no pyjamas). 

  

Extra items such as teddies and cushions may be brought in. If they wish, the children 

may bring their slippers to school on the day, to be worn within their classrooms only. 

Any slippers or extra accessories being brought in should fit in the child's school bag 

and be clearly labelled with their name.  
 
  
Winter Solstice 

On Wednesday we will be having an inclusive celebration of the Winter Solstice to 

mark the shortest day of the year and the return of brighter days ahead.  

 

Winter Raffle 

Our Winter Raffle will be held on Monday 19th December. Tickets are still available 

through Aladdin until 5pm this evening. The winners will be notified and can collect 

their prizes from the office. Thank you to all who donated prizes and bought tickets. All 

proceeds will go towards the ongoing development of the school. 

 

Exchanging Gifts 

A reminder that any exchange of gifts between children, including Secret Santas, 

should be done outside school. This is something that can cause upset for some 

children so your cooperation would be much appreciated. 

 

 

Frásaí na Seachtaine – 

Tá an Nollaig ag teacht- Christmas is 

coming. 

  
 

Tá sé ag éirí fuar – It’s getting cold. 
  

 

 

 



 

Yoga Pose – Lying Twist 

 

  

 

 

I hope you all have a restful holiday and look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

Nollaig faoi shéan agus faoi mhaise daoibh go léir! 

Le dea-ghuí 

Maeve 

  

 


